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Mail in voting is one of the best things Oregon has done. It makes voting accessible 

to all voters even those that have mobility issues or transportation trials. Making in 

person voting the preferred method would be be a huge step backward in voting 

rights for our state. 

 

Don’t mess with something that is working well. 
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